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Cecil Hills High School 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS  

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I would like to provide you with an update on my earlier communication.  As indicated previously, a 
member of our school community tested positive for COVID-19.  I have the following updates: 
 

• Year 9: We have now separately emailed parents of Year 9 students who are close contacts.  All 
other Year 9 students are no longer required to isolate. 
 

• Year 11: As advised earlier today, our Year 11 students were isolated as a precautionary measure 
pending the outcome of a COVID-19 result.  NSW Health advised today that the person concerned 
has tested negative to COVID-19.  Year 11 students are no longer required to isolate. 

 
Students are asked to be mindful of symptoms such as a fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, 
runny nose, loss of smell/taste, muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea/vomiting or extreme tiredness.  If 
your child develops any of these symptoms, please: 
 

• Go to a COVID-19 testing clinic (see details below); and 
 

• Call the school to let us know and keep your child at home until you receive confirmation that the 
test is negative or their symptoms have resolved, whichever is longer. 

 
You can find your nearest COVID-19 testing clinic here.  

Advice and resources are available on the NSW Health website including further information about 

COVID-19.  Additional resources are available on the NSW Government website. 

If you require an interpreter, please contact the Telephone Interpreter Service on 131 450 and ask for 

an interpreter in your language.  You will not be charged for this service.  

The safety and wellbeing of our staff and students is paramount at all times.  As such, we will continue 

to work closely with NSW Health to ensure that all necessary health advice is closely followed. 

While we recognise this can be disruptive and inconvenient for many families it is important that we 

follow NSW Health advice and take all necessary precautions to minimise the risk of further 

transmission within our community. 

I will continue to provide you with further information if required.  Please do not hesitate to contact the 
school if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Sutton  
 
Principal 
Cecil Hills HS 
 
15 December 2021 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/clinics.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics

